
 
 
June 9, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-161204—Revised Exhibit No. RBD-1T and Revised Exhibit No. RMM-1T 
 
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits: 

1. Revised Exhibit No. RBD-1T that reflects the scope of Mr. Bolton’s adoption of Mr. 
Dalley’s testimony.  As Pacific Power previously notified the service list, Mr. Bolton 
will not adopt page 15, lines 1-16 of the original Exhibit No. RBD-1T.   That section of 
the testimony will be adopted by Mr. Meredith.  The changes to Exhibit No. RBD-1T are 
marked in strikethrough.  

2. Revised Exhibit No. RMM-1T that reflects Mr. Meredith’s adoption of the content 
originally filed in Exhibit No. RBD-1T on page 15, lines 1-16.  Revised Exhibit No. 
RMM-1T also corrects one word on page 7, line 15.  Both changes are identified by 
redline edits.  

 
Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410.	
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
            /s/              
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures: 
 
161204-PPL-Revised-Exhibit-RBD-1T-06-09-17.pdf 
161204-PPL-Revised-Exhibit-RMM-1T-06-09-17.pdf 



  


